
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ****AMENDED****     Date: 02/25/2019 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

Wanted Huber Inmate  

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating a work release inmate who failed to return to 

the jail as required after her preapproved shift at work.  The inmate is Jennifer P. Petersen, DOB 12/7/79.  Petersen has 

active arrest warrants through Dodge County and the Department of Corrections.  She is last known to reside in Portage. 

Petersen was serving a 270 day Huber sentence at the Dodge County Jail for Theft-False Representation and was scheduled 

for release 4/11/2019.   

The sheriff’s office asks for the assistance of the public in providing information to assist in apprehending Jennifer Petersen.  

If you have information on the whereabouts of Petersen, please do not make contact with her. Your safety is our priority 

and we do not want the public placing themselves in harm’s way.  We ask that you contact the Dodge County Sheriff’s 

Office at (920)386-3726 or your local law enforcement agency. 

 

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J Schmidt.     
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